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                             Gomeldon Primary School

                    Gomeldon

                   Salisbury                    

Wiltshire
                  SP4 6JZ

 Telephone/Fax: 01980 611370
email: admin@gomeldon.wilts.sch.uk
Summer Term

Wednesday June 17th 2020

Hello again to everyone…I hope you are all well.

The number of Key Worker pupils attending has increased as expected and all bubbles are planned to be full from next week, this now impacts Yr. 6 classes as Key Worker pupils take priority. 

I am sorry to inform you that Year 6 pupils (unless key worker pupils) cannot continue to attend school – their last day being Friday 19th June. We are all disappointed about this change, especially as the pupils were adapting so well. As ever in this new landscape, I cannot predict the next few weeks but hope this is not Goodbye.

If possible, to ensure all have a place who need it, can I ask that pupils stay at home if there is a parent there to look after them.

We continue to miss the pupils from the other year groups and are hoping to see them in the near future.

Take care, stay safe and well,

Mr PJG Macey and team
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